From: Gribble, Peter 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 10:55 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Armidano, Ursula
Subject: Gift

One of my Managers, Ursula Armidano, received a box from Slomka Law Group. 

Looks like a candy box.

We are marking it return to sender and giving it back to the post office.

Please accept this email as our report of gift and action taken.

Thank you.

Peter Gribble

Deputy Director

Water Billing and Customer Service

Department of Finance

